
From: PETER KAUHAUSEN <p   
Sent: October-29-19 12:53 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby <Parks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc:  Beth MacLaren <  
Subject: Confederation Seniors Center Food Service Program 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Attention: Kathryn Matts-Commission Secretary  
 
I am writing today to request an opportunity to speak to the Parks Recreation and 
Cultural Commission about the daily Lunch Program at Confederation Seniors' Centre. 
This program is run by the Food Services Committee, one of the groups under the CSA 
Board. The Lunch Program is one of our most expensive program. It is also the most 
important program to our seniors.  
 
The Food Services Lunch Program has been providing a daily meal to seniors in the 
community for 25 years. Although the program is run mainly with volunteers we do have 
a paid chef and auxiliary dishwashers. With increasing food costs, rising wages and a 
commitment to keep meal prices affordable for our seniors, we find we need assistance. 
 
On behalf of the CSA Board, I am asking you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 

Pete “PK” Kauhausen  
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